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                                  Progress Report on Girls' Education Project 
The Love for Children organization, in partnership with the Danish Union, has made significant 

strides in girls' education. The Girls' Education Project focuses on preventing female students from 

dropping out and improving their academic performance. Here are the key highlights from our 

2023/24 activities: 

1. Educational Monitoring: 

   - We closely monitored the educational progress of 130 female students supported by the project. 

   - These students attend six elementary schools and two high schools in Addis Ababa. 

   - Based on their first-semester report card results, all students are performing well, with sixteen 

of them ranking first to third toping in thier respectiv grades. 

2. Investing in a Bright Future: 

   - Our organization believes that investing in girls' education contributes to a brighter and more 

sustainable future. 

   - We collaborate with local authorities and schools to create a supportive environment for girls. 

3. Mothers' Economic Support: 

   - 130 mothers received economic and livelihood support. 

   - 122 (93%) of them performed well despite challenges such as high inflation and medical issues. 

   - Only 8 mothers faced difficulties due to personal factors (health and relocation) issues impading 

on thier business activity. 

4. Business Activities: 

   - The supported women engage in various businesses, including: 

     - Bread baking 

     - Traditional bakery 

     - Fast food service 
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     - Traditional coffee service 

     - Petty trade 

     - Laundry services 

Our commitment remains strong, and we continue to empower girls and their mothers for a better 

future. 

 

Girl’s mothers involved in businesses   


